Kristin’s Class Newsletter

April 10, 2006  Clara Barton Open School  kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092
**********************************************************************************

Dear Families,

Ahhh!  Don’t we all feel better?  I have to say, Spring Break is my favorite.  Amanda and I got to see the wind blow the last of the ice against our shore and crash like broken glass.  We saw the mother eagle on our island poking her head over the top of the nest.  She must have new eggs in there!  Roses are uncovered, tulips are up, it’s definitely Springtime.

Now that we’re relaxed…. Oh my goodness!  There is so much to do before the end of the year!  

The Camping Trip


Look for a letter to come home soon that will give you specific ways to sign up for help.  Our preliminary meeting resulted in some job categories and a plan to organize volunteers.  

The Science Museum


We planned for the final field trip of the year to be a day at the Science Museum.  We are studying the human body and they have some great permanent exhibits that would be interesting to see.  There is also a major visiting exhibit of real donor bodies processed in plastic and posed so that you can see what the inside of you looks like in action.  It’s a little controversial and really popular- tickets are selling fast.  I would like to hear from as many of you as possible regarding whether you think this would be a great experience for your kids or….not.  Could you look on the Science Museum website for info about the display and let me know your thoughts by email asap?  Thanks.
Your Favorite Read Alouds


I would like to hear from more of you about the favorite books from your childhood.  We are compiling a list of chapter books that would be good to read aloud to first and second graders.  Send me an email or a note!  Thanks!

The City Expo


Thanks to all of you who came and commented on our first City Expo!  The kids worked hard and the brochures are a marvel.  I am holding on to them for a while, but you’ll get them back eventually.  The Hit the Road Party was fabulous too.  Thanks to Melissa, Sarah and Marcia, student teachers, whose careful planning made everything go so smoothly.
Body of Knowledge


Today starts the new unit!  We’ll be thinking about how our bodies work and how to keep them strong, healthy and safe.  We’re beginning with bones!  

Thanks!  Kristin
